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Exhibit 31 
Change in License Status 

 
 Vermont Public Radio (“VPR”) provides 24-hour service of noncommercial 
public radio news and information programming to WBTN-FM, Bennington, VT from 
noncommercial educational station WVPS(FM), Burlington, VT.  In 2000, WBTN-FM 
was granted a main studio waiver to rebroadcast the programming of WVPS.  
 
 VPR has assigned news personnel from WVPS to cover local issues in 
Bennington.  VPR also has representatives from the Bennington area participating on the 
advisory board of WBTN-FM.  WBTN-FM maintains a toll-free number in the 
Bennington area so that residents from the area and vicinity are able to communicate with 
studio management and production staff at WVPS without cost.   
 
 WBTN-FM has been operated as a noncommercial station since it was assigned to 
VPR in November 2000.  WBTN-FM has consistently claimed exemption from 
application and regulatory fees because of VPR’s not-for-profit status.  VPR is filing this 
request to clarify the Commission’s records and to formally change WBTN-FM’s status 
from a commercial FM station to a noncommercial educational FM station.   
 
 
 


